
Okeechobee County Schools 

Town Hall Meeting 

 

Okeechobee County School’s will host a Town Hall meeting at 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, April 26, 

2022, to unveil the draft of the new Okeechobee High School and to discuss immediate and 

long-term Career and Technical Education offerings.  No official business will be conducted at 

this meeting.  The District invites public attendance and input.  The Town Hall Meeting will be 

held in Room 303 of the School Board Administrative Building, 700 S.W. 2nd Avenue, 

Okeechobee, and interested citizens are encouraged to attend. 

 

 


